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In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8, s. 2013 
this advisory is issued for the information of DepEd officials, 

personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public. 
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NATIONAL SUMMIT ON INSTITUTIONALIZING FAMILY FARMING 

IN THE PHILIPPINES 
 

The Philippine Federation of Family Farm and Rural Schools (PHILFERRARS) 
will conduct a National Summit on Institutionalizing Family Farming in the Philippines on 
June 5, 2014 at the Marco Polo Hotel, Ortigas, Pasig City.  

 
The Summit aims to promote better understanding on how the family/rural 

schools carry out rural development through rural youth and family education. 
 
The target participants are schools division superintendents (SDS) and assistant 

schools division superintendents (ASDS) of the Department of Education (DepEd).  
 
More information may be inquired from:  

 
Mr. Jose Rene C. Gayo, DBA 
President 
Philippine Federation of Family Farm and Rural Schools (PHILFERRARS) 
Room 214 MFI Foundation Building 
Ortigas Avenue, Pasig City 
Telephone Nos.:  (02) 632-0756 to 67 local 521 
Telefax No.: (02) 631-2444 
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